
Pick-Up  of  Personal
Belongings after 2 January
Personal belongings left in the premises of the main building
of  the  Faculty  of  Arts,  Charles  University,  in  nám.  Jana
Palach will be distributed (after verification of identity and
signature upon receipt)

from Thursday, January 4, 2024 throughout January (i.e. until
31 January 2024) every Thursday from 8.00 a.m. to 4.00 p.m.
and every Tuesday from 11.00 a.m. to 6.00 p.m. at CU POINT,
Celetná 13, Prague 1. If you have any questions about the
distribution  of  personal  belongings,  beginning  Wednesday,
January 3, 2024, please contact CU POINT during normal working
hours on (+420) 224 491 850.

Please note that the main building of the Faculty of Arts of
Charles University on Palach Square remains closed (secured
and off limits to the public) until further notice.
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